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To: The Pupils in Fifth Class at Leonardo da Vinci Primary School

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you for your letters and for
the splendid pictures which you have drawn for Her Majesty.

The Queen thought it kind of you to tell her about yourselves and your
school, and Her Majesty was interested to learn that you have been studying
the customs and traditions of Great Britain.

The Queen greatly appreciated your good wishes on the birth of her
great grandson, Prince George of Cambridge, and your message of greetings
at Christmas time.

Although Her'Majesty does not have time to reply personally to all the
hundreds of people who write to her each day, she was very glad to hear from
you and your teacher, and The Queen sends her best wishes to you all for the

coming year.
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Lady-in-Waiting

17th January, 2014
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